
Rainy Day Procedures
for Walkers at Dismissal

If it is coming a downpour or lightning is in the area at dismissal, all walkers will be held in the gym until the rain slows to a sprinkle and/or the area is clear of lightning.  Parents may pick up their walkers by car (get in the car line on the gym side) or they can wait at the park or Lily circle until a staff member escorts them there.  As the cars pull up to the loading spots, we will call for your child and load them in your car.  Under no circumstances will students be released to anyone who walks up to the building to get them.  After all cars are loaded, we will dismiss the remaining walkers from the gym to walk home as weather conditions improve.  Teachers will follow normal procedures, walking students to the park or 
Lily circle.  Hopefully this clears up any confusion about rainy day walkers.  Please feel free to call the school should you have any questions regarding these procedures.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
